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		Our best wishes to
you for a
Merry Christmas
Happy Christmas
and a prosperous
New Year
from Cogent Financial Planning Ltd.
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Christmas Opening Hours:
Please note the office will be closed from Friday 22nd December and will re-open as normal on Tuesday 2nd January 2018.
During this period messages can be left on the answer machine by calling 01462 815095 or emails to info@cogentfp.co.uk and we will endeavour to get back to you as soon as we can.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you for your business and support in 2017!
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